
 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT 

POSTPONEMENT OF STUDENT RETURN TO CAMPUS  

 

Universiti Malaysia Sarawak (UNIMAS) would like to advise students to postpone 

their return to the campus for the period of 1 August to 14 August 2020, even 

though they have secured the permission to return. This decision is made to ensure 

student safety and wellbeing following the rise in COVID-19 cases in Kota 

Samarahan and Kuching.  

The Sarawak Disaster Management Committee has decided that Malaysians from 

West Malaysia, Sabah, and Labuan who arrive in Sarawak will undergo 

mandatory quarantine. Sampling will be taken on the second day. The quarantine 

and sampling costs will be borne by the individuals themselves, except for 

Sarawakians, whose costs will be fully borne by the Sarawak Government.  

Any queries related to undergraduate studies can be sent to the Undergraduate 

Studies Division at adminbpps@unimas.my or by calling 082-581166 

(working hours Monday – Friday, 8.00 am – 5.00 pm), whilst queries regarding 

graduate studies can be conveyed to the Centre for Graduate Studies at 

cgs_general@unimas.my or by calling 082-581053 (working hours Monday – 

Friday, 8.00 am – 5.00 pm). Students can also contact their respective faculties.  
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